
Public information on SUSCON activities and results 
at the “Researcher’s Evening” - 22nd September 2006 
On Friday, the 22nd of 

September 2006, the Laboratory 

of Environmental Engineering 

GAIA of the University of Cyprus 

participated in the “Researcher's 

Evening”, an event organised by 

the Cyprus Research Promotion 

Foundation in co-ordination with 

other authorities. The event was 

under the auspices of the president of Cyprus, and was part of a European initiative focusing 

on research. The primary aim of the event was to support and strengthen the image of the 

researchers in the society, and to emphasise their importance, while encouraging youth to 

follow a career in research. 

During the event, researchers 

and postgraduate students of 

the Laboratory were informing 

the public and distributing 

information leaflets for the 

research taking place at GAIA 

including the SUSCON initiative, 

implemented by the Laboratory 

in cooperation with the National 

Technical University of Athens, the Technical Chamber of Cyprus; the construction 

companies Edrasis in Greece and Cybarco in Cyprus and the technical consulting company 

EPTA. The project aims at the adoption of the sustainable construction concept in public and 

private works through the IPP approach and is co-funded by the LIFE-Environment 

programme of the European Community. The project started in October 2005 and is expected 

to finish in September 2008. 




